
 

Lost Property 

Sadly we have quite a bit of lost property which is gathering in school. We are planning to put this 

out on display on Friday 28th September at 3.30pm.  Please pop into school to check if any of it 

belongs to your child. 

We are also having some problems with items of clothing that are not named.  It would be really 

helpful if you could please check that your child’s clothes are named and that it is still readable. 

Many thanks in advance for your support in this matter. 

Diary Dates 
September 

Tuesday 25th– Y5/6 Football TBC 

Thursday 27th— Academy Photography (from 

8.45am for family groups) and Harvest/Macmillan 

Coffee Afternoon 2.30pm—New date 

October  

25th (Thurs)- School closes for Half Term 

November 

5th– School opens 

December 

11th—Whole School Theatre Trip 

21st– School Closes 

January 

8th (Tues) - School opens 

Temporary Classroom 

Last week we had a visit from the 

people who have the difficult task of 

getting the mobile on site. A plan is 

currently being put in place to 

achieve this. Once this has been  

finalized we will be able to receive 

the new classroom and then the final 

stage of putting in the plumbing and 

electrics can begin 

Farm School 

All classes will now be more 

involved with the farm 

school.  Each class has been 

allocated a day or days 

when we expect them to 

take responsibility for the 

care and wellbeing of our 

animals at the close of the 

day.  Monday and Friday is 

Class 3, Tuesday and Thurs-

day is Class 2 and Wednes-

day is Class 1.  Children who 

arrive in school early in the 

morning will be asked to let 

the animals out and check 

food and water with a 

member of staff. 

Football 

This week we had our first CADDSA football 

match at Cicely Haughton. We have joined 

with the Valley to create our Valhorne Team.  

It was a fantastic start with the children 

winning all three matches.  Thank you to all 

those who helped with transport and a BIG 

well done to all the children who made up 

the team. 

Growing in faith and learning 

Houses 

This week we have reshuffled the 

house teams so your child may 

well tell you that they are in a new 

house. This is perfectly correct. We 

have tried to make each house 

more balanced with more equal 

numbers of pupils from each year 

group. 

Forest School 

Last week Class 1 went to Forest School for the first time and had an 

amazing time.  On return to school the children were bubbling with ex-

citement and were keen to tell us about what they had been up to. 

Please remember that your child needs to have appropriate clothing 

for this, especially now that the weather is starting to change.  Even 

when it is raining, providing it is safe to do so, the children will still go to 

Forest School so a coat, wellies and warm clothing are essential. 


